
    

 

 

 

 
 

<<insert date>> 

June 11, 2013 

 

 

Ms. Kirsten Walli  

Ontario Energy Board  

PO Box 2319  

2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700  

Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4 

 
 

Board File Nos: EB-2013-0187; EB-2013-0196; EB-2013-1098  

Dear Ms. Walli, 

Hydro Ottawa Limited “(Hydro Ottawa”) respectfully requests observer status in the above noted 

proceeding. As a licensed electricity distributor, Hydro Ottawa has interest in the matters described in the 

Notice of Applications and Hearing.  

 

At your convenience, please forward all correspondence to:  

 

Patrick Hoey 

Hydro Ottawa Limited 

3250 Albion Rd. North 

Ottawa, Ontario 

K1G 3S4 

Telephone: (613) 738-5499 x7472  

Email: patrickhoey@hydroottawa.com   

 

Sincerely,  

 

[Original Signed By] 

 

Patrick Hoey  

Director, Regulatory Affairs  

 

Hydro Ottawa Lim ited 

3025 Albion Road North, PO Box 8700 

Ottawa, Ontario  K1G 3S4 

Tel.: (613) 738-5499  

mailto:patrickhoey@hydroottawa.com

